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Victory is a continuous process and the momentum should be maintained: 
Bangladesh High Commissioner 
 
 The War of Liberation is like a Compass for the evolution of Bangladesh and its 
progress and it is important to connect the younger generation with this important 
landmark of our history. It is also important to remember that victory is a continuous 
process and the momentum should be maintained. Indeed, during the last 35 years of its 
existence, Bangladesh has repeatedly proved that this is very much possible. Bangladesh 
High Commissioner H.E. Mr. M. Humayun Kabir made these remarks during a 
discussion meeting at the High Commission organized to celebrate the Victory Day of 
Bangladesh this morning. He also called upon the expatriate Bangladeshi community to 
work for innovation in thoughts and to convey the objective image of the nation before 
the international community, particularly in the context of the present globalized world. 
He assured that the High Commission was ready to work with the members of the 
Bangladesh community in this pursuit. 
 
 During the discussion, President of the Bangladesh Australia Association 
Canberra Inc. Mr. Abdul Quader, Dr. Abed Chaudhury, Dr. Sadequr Rahman, Dr. Iftikhar 
Mostafa, Mrs. Alice Quader, Mr. Anamul Bhuiyan Mukul, Col. Aziz, Mrs. Saquiba 
Rahman Mitul, Major Ahmed Imran, Mr. Borhan Uddin Shafi, Dr. Rezaul Haque Mridha, 
Mr. Moinul Haque, spoke on the occasion highlighting the significance of the Victory 
Day. All the speakers emphasized on national unity and consensus on important national 
issues to implement the dreams and aspirations of our independence. The speakers paid 
rich homage to the martyrs of the liberation war and prayed for the salvation of their 
departed souls. Ms. Nahida Rahman Shumona, First Secretary of the High Commission, 
conducted the discussion session. 
 
 Earlier, the High Commissioner hoisted National Flag at the High Commission. 
Message of the Hon’ble President Professor Dr. Iajuddin Ahmed was read out by Mr. 
Mohammed Fahimul Islam, Second Secretary of the High Commission. Officers, 
officials and a large number of members of Bangladesh community living in Canberra 
were present during the flag hoisting ceremony and in the follow-up discussion 
programme. 
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